COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

29th May, 1935.

Dear Sir,

Reverting to your letter of the 8th Oectober
last, I shall be much obliged if you will kindly let
me know, for the information of the Committee, whether
it is your intention to place your Serew Schooner Yacht
"MARION" in commission this year,

1 am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

Philip E.Shephard, Zsq,,
3, Ullathorne Road,
Streatham Park, 5.¥.16.

Lloyd's Registe
Foundation

W3lb-0032

e



